
FOR TEACHERS, 

BY TEACHERS 

For more information 

and to register online 

please visit 

www.trcc.org.nz 

email info@trcc.org.nz Course Details  

Date:  Monday 19th April—Thursday 22nd April 2021 

Venue:  Motueka High School 

Planning Committee:  Jeff Bryant and  Anthea Garmey 

Registration Fees    

Live Out Fee  $400.00   

Your Conference Fee includes day catering as per the programme, Dinner at Te Whare Taikura o te 
Maatu on Monday 19th April and the Conference Dinner at Forsters Restaurant on Wednesday 21st April 
2021.  Tuesday 20th April is a ‘Free Evening’ after the HATA Bi-annual General Meeting. 

Registrations Close Friday  19th March (extended from the 5th March) 

Accommodation is at your expense—suggested options below, please make contact directly  

The Park Motel, 2 Avalon Court, Motueka 

Ph: (03) 52893969 Email: relax@theparkmotueka.co.nz  

 

Nautilus Lodge Motel, 67 High St, Motueka  

Ph: (03) 5284658 Email: relax@nautiluslodge.co.nz 

 

Avalon Manor Motel, 314-316 High St, Motueka  

Freephone: 0800 282566 Email: enquiries@avalonmotels.co.nz 

 

White Elephant, 55 Whakarewa Street, Motueka   

Ph: (03)528 6208 Email: whiteelephantmotueka@gmail.com  

 

 

‘Growing the Good Stuff’ 

OUTLINE OF THE COURSE: 

Join us in the Nelson Tasman Region for the 2021 Horticulture and Agriculture Teachers Association 

(HATA) conference.  Discover and learn about the innovative, environmental and cultural agricultural 

and horticultural initiatives that are happening both here in the region and further afield.   

Participate in our workshops that will keep you both informed and inspired.   

Enjoy time talking to like-minded teachers, sharing ideas and good practice. 

Hosted by Motueka High School in the heart of our region.  There is so much to see, discuss and take 

back to your students.  Have a browse of the programme on the TRCC website www.trcc.org.nz for 

further details on the proposed field trips and workshops. 

Why not stay on after the conference and enjoy some time in our region’s national parks, beaches, 

mountain biking trails, tramping tracks or relax and sample Nelson’s food and wine. 

Do you have an inspirational idea for a workshop that you would like to deliver?  

 If so, please contact the committee via Jeff—jeff@bryant.net.nz 

PPTA Subsidy available—Click here for details 

Shuttle buses will be provided on Monday 19th April from Nelson Airport to Motueka High 

School and return from Motueka High School to Nelson Airport  on Thursday 22nd April 2021. 
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